
 
 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 
MAINTENANCE CONTRACT FOR UPS  

 

Tender on the subject matter advertised on 23rd May 2017 in Express Tribune, 

Daily Express & Sindhi Express having SPPRA S.No 33800 stands cancelled.  

This notification is also available on the websites of Sindh Bank Ltd 

(www.sindhbankltd.com) & SPPRA (www.pprasindh.gov.pk)  
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Tel: 021-35829394/320 

Email: admin@sindhbankltd.com 

 

 


